
 
City of Sour Lake 

Final Public Hearing Notice 
TxCDBG CDV21-0383  Sewer Improvements 

 
The City of Sour Lake received a 2021 Texas Community Development Block Grant (TxCDBG) 
from the Texas Department of Agriculture, Contract CDV21-0383, for sewer improvements 
within the City sewer system. A public hearing will be held on September 7, 2023 at 5:05 pm at 
the Sour Lake City Hall located at 625 Hwy 105 in Sour Lake, Texas to review the program 
performance of the activities completed under this grant including an explanation of the actual 
use of the Texas Community Development Block Grant Program funds. 
 
For further information or assistance, contact Jack Provost, City Manager at (409)-287-3573. Para 
obtener una copia en espanol, comuníquese con Jack Provost al 409-287-3573. 

 
 


